
 

 

 
 
 

 
15TH JULY 2024 

PXTA 4-24 
 

INDUSTRY ADVICE 
 

FARE ADJUSTMENT FOR PNG DOMESTIC SECTORS  

Dear Industry Partners, 

This notice serves to inform you about an upcoming adjustment to airfares on all PNG 
domestic sectors which will come into effect on the 16th of July. 

Over the past 12 months, the airline has experienced a substantial rise in fuel costs. 
Additionally, the expenses for aircraft leases, spare parts, and services sourced from abroad 
have surged due to global supply chain inflationary pressures and the appreciating value of 
foreign currencies against the Kina. 

Ticketing Information: 

1. There will be a fare increase from T to J class.  
2. Fares booked in K class or lower will see no increase or a decrease in airfare. 
3. Any ticket issued at the old fare for travel on/after the 16th of July will be honoured 

as issued. 
4. Any ticket issued at the old fare that requires a reissue/exchange on/after the 16th of 

July will be assessed against the new fare amount. Additional collection of fare 
difference applies where required. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Pricing Team. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely 

alconet01
テキスト ボックス
概略　世界的なインフレ圧力と外貨の対キナ上昇により、様々な運営コストが急増しており、7月16日より下記のパプアニューギニア国内線の運賃改定されることになりました。

1.T～Jクラス運賃
2.Kクラス以下の運賃は増減ありません。
3.既に発券され、そのままご利用されるものは変更ありません。
4.既に発券されたもので、７月１６日以降再発券、交換発行するものは改定運賃が適用され、その差額が徴収されます。


